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Join us for our annual Meet the Teacher Night! 
Working Together for Student Success 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

We welcome you all to join us for our annual Meet the Teacher Night at Brookhaven Elementary School!  
Meet the Teacher Night is one of the most important evening events of the year.  It provides an 
opportunity for parents and teachers to meet and set the tone for a successful school year. 
 

Our Meet the Teacher Nights are scheduled for Monday, September 18th and Tuesday, September 19th.  
Each evening will kick off with an opening address in the gymnasium.  Following the opening remarks, our 
teachers will meet with parents in our classrooms to discuss specific classroom information.  Please note 
that translators will be on-hand for our parents who require such accommodations. 
 

If you have any questions concerning your child’s specific progress, please make an appointment to meet 
with the teacher at another appropriate time that will allow for a discussion concerning your child’s needs. 
 
The schedule for the evening is as follows: 
 

Monday, September 18, 2017 
7:00-7:45pm – AM Pre-K and Kindergarten Parents – Gymnasium 
7:45-8:15pm – PM Pre-K and Grade 1 Parents – Gymnasium 
 

Tuesday, September 19, 2017 
7:00-7:45pm – Grade 2 Parents – Gymnasium 
7:45-8:15pm – Grade 3 Parents – Gymnasium 
 

We hope you will be able to attend this important evening and look forward to meeting you as we work 
together for your child’s success! 
 
Summer reading logs are due back by Friday, September 15th. 
 

** Reminder – we are collecting gently used books.  Please drop the books off with your child’s teacher 
or the bin in the main lobby. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Dr. Kathleen P. Munisteri      Dr. Rebecca M. Raymond 
Principal        Assistant Principal 

http://www.southcountry.org/

